
Gallagher, Carol

From: Robin Doyno <rdoynophoto@ca.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 8:55 PM
To: Gallagher, Carol
Subject: Opposition to Renewal Request: FR Doc. # 2013-08888

Dear Ms. Gallagher,

For safety reasons I am in strong opposition to the renewal of Unit 2 at San Onofre.

Doing the right thing could be so very important to many, many people.

Thank You. C=

Robin Doyno

12551 Barbara Ave. -_
Los Angeles, CA 90066 C--)

(310) 467-7244 CA4

SUNSI Review Complete
Template = ADM - 013
E-RIDS= ADM-03 4
A d d J9 4 nel


